
Jane
Twenty-first 

1921.

Colonel J. Sutherland Brown, C.M.G. ,D.r .0., 
Department of Militia & Defence,0T?AVA.

'Dear Sir:-

I teg to acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of 20th of June addressed to Sir 
Arthur Currie.

I have to infora you that Sir
Arthur le ;t Montreal this morning on his way to
England, where he expects to remain until "eptember 
1st. Before leaving he wrote Captain Stuart C.
Bat© asking, if possible, that the Department 
all C’A the matter of the Report of the Board of 
Visitors of the i.M.C. to remain open until his 
return.

Yours faithfully,

x

/

Principal’s Secretary


